Rules Committee,

The popular vote should take precedence over the electoral vote because the popular vote represents the population of the whole correctly because all votes are counted. The electoral vote that claims it is more fair to the whole because it gives more votes to other states other than California and New York that are liberal is false. It is false because giving states more votes is not equivalent to their population. In fact this is just a subtle form of cheating that takes a gamble that wins because there is not a gross amount of voter turnout to prevent the popular vote to win an election. As we saw in the general election the electoral college was also impotent in reversing their desision to chose the popular vote candidate even though she was more qualified to lead the country. The electoral college has proved their nonusefullness and needs to be dissolved once and for all so the United States can become a democratic country once again where all votes matter. To say that other states are not represented because they don't get enough votes is false because even though California and New York carry more weight in votes, they really do represent what the country wants. What the country wants is what the country should rightfully have as a working democracy because then it truely is representing the country and not the party of the corporations instead.

Ghia Griffin ghia griffin@yahoo.com 29 Geer Circle Port Orford, Oregon 97465